
Dear FID Community,
 
I hope that everyone is having a good first full week of 2020!
We are certainly back to it in full force. A few things to share:
 
Our Bad Weather Shelter is starting to be open on a more
regular basis as the cold nights increase. Every Wednesday,
as I have shared, we are blessed to have with us several
nursing students from Azuza Pacific Nursing School. They are
beginning to really get to know some of our clients and are
able to help them in a deeper and more consistent manner.
Coy Perada, Assistant Professor and Coordinator of
International and Urban/Rural Health Nursing (who is with the
students every week), has referred one of our regulars to
Chapcare. This gentleman is a man in his sixties with severely
high blood pressure and a probable heart condition, and
Coy has stayed in communication with Chapcare staff
about him. These are small steps that make a big difference
in the life of a person who would normally be alone.

APU nursing students at the Bad Weather
Shelter

One of our regulars at The Women's Room is facing eviction
from her apartment, her home of 20 years, as the building is
being sold. She is extremely anxious about this change, and
our TWR and Street Outreach Staff have been working hard
to help her identify a new place. Najwa, Denisse, and Jane



have been sitting with her every day this week, working to
convince her that she can make the move, even if it is new
and frightening. Partnering with Najwa's contact at Foothill
Unity, it looks like our staff has identified a shared-living house
for senior women in Monrovia that has a vacancy. We will
hopefully have good news to share in the next few weeks. In
other news, a bunch of ladies went to see 'Little Women'
yesterday - going to the movies is always a fun field trip!

Tim and I will be at the grand opening of a new Nothing
Bundt Cakes today in Rosemead. The owner, our amazing
friend Ingrid Kuo, is donating 20% of the proceeds to FID -
thank you! And the Rose Queen and her Court will be in the
Food Pantry tomorrow to help us stock the shelves and
prepare for next week.
 
Finally, we are hosting our very first Landlord "Lunch and
Learn" next week, as William will be able to share the benefits
of renting to one of our formerly homeless clients who is
ready for independent living. If you are a property manager,
landlord, or owner, or know of one, please try to come - next
Friday, January 17th from 10:30am-1pm at our Lake office.
Lunch will be provided! Please RSVP
to wslocator@friendsindeedpas.org.
 
As always, we can only do this work, and the so-much-more
of it that we have planned for 2020, with your help and
generous support. Thank you so much!

Blessings and have a lovely weekend,
Rabbi Joshua

                         

PS. The annual Pasadena 2020 Homeless Count is coming up
on Jan 21, and they need volunteers! More information and
signups here.

 
As always, we can only operate with your help!

mailto:wslocator@friendsindeedpas.org
http://friendsindeedpas.org/fid/donate/
https://pasadenapartnership.org/volunteer-homeless-count/
http://friendsindeedpas.org/fid/donate/




Please support Ingrid Kuo at her new Nothing Bundt Cakes 
location! 



Thanks to Pasadena Covenant Church for their 
ongoing hosting of the Bad Weather Shelter...

...And for providing a delicious meal (see also below)



Rabbi Joshua talks to BWS clients during dinner



FID staff having fun at the end of last year!
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